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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

EMAIL SCAMS TARGETING THE PUBLIC 
 

 

 

 
San Joaquin County Superior Court has become aware of an email scam targeting members of 
the public. 
 
The scammers send an email to the individual being targeted, claiming to be a Clerk of the 
Court and write that you are scheduled to appear in court on a specific date and time.  They tell 
you to bring all your court documents and witnesses relating to your case with you to court.  The 
email also notes that if you do not attend the hearing, the judge may hear the case in your 
absence.   
 
It is not the Court’s current practice to correspond via email directing members of the public to 
appear in court.  If you receive an email similar to the scenario described above, you should 
check the sender’s email address.  If the email address does not end in “sjcourt.org” it is not a 
legitimate email from the Court.   
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